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Orange Class 

We have been very busy in June. The highlights were the trip to Marwell Zoo and the sports day. Of 

course, the nice weather helped making these events a success. 

In English we have learnt about the features of information books. We looked at the index and how 

to use this, we looked at the glossary where we can find out about words and we looked at the 

headings. The book we used was about animals and while reading this book, we learnt a bit about the 

animals too. We also continued to practise our speaking and listening skills by doing different games. 

In maths we learnt about mass. We used balance scales to compare the weight of objects, we used 

non-standard units (for example blocks) to weigh and we also weighed in grams and kilograms. In the 

last lessons we solved problems to do with weight. 

In science we are learning about sound. We used different instruments to feel vibration and to see 

vibration we used a drum with rice on it. Every time we hit the drum we could see the rice move. We 

also went around the school to find areas where there was a lot of noise, a medium amount of noise 

and a lot of noise. 

In computing we are learning to take photographs. First, we looked at different machines that take 

photographs, we ordered these from old to new. We took photographs ourselves and we discussed 

what was good about them. We also learnt about ‘landscape’ and portrait’. 

We have done much more, have a look at our photographs below! 

 


